
Resolution 

WHEREAS, the Board of County Commissioners has determined that Public Safety 
Telecommunicators are an integral part of the emergency response process nationwide; 

WHEREAS, the Brevard County Sheriff’s Office, Brevard County Fire Rescue, Cocoa 
Beach Police Department, Cocoa Police Department, Indialantic Police Department, Indian 
Harbour Beach Police Department, Melbourne Police Department, Palm Bay Police 
Department, Rockledge Police Department, Satellite Beach Police Department and Titusville 
Police Department are designated as Public Safety Answering Points (PSAPs) under the 
Florida Enhanced 9-1-1 Plan in Brevard County, and these agencies employ over two hundred 
individuals as Public Safety Telecommunicators; 

WHEREAS, The National Emergency Number Association (NENA) and the Association of 
Public Safety Communications Officials (APCO) recognize the week of April 9 through 15, 2023 
as National Public Safety Telecommunications Week to acknowledge individuals employed in 
the Public Safety Telecommunications field; and 

WHEREAS, the Board of County Commissioners of Brevard County desires to recognize 
the dedication and professionalism of Public Safety Telecommunicators in Brevard County. 

Now, therefore, be it resolved that the Board of County Commissioners of Brevard 
County, Florida does hereby declare the week of April 9th through 15th, 2023 as 

NATIONAL PUBLIC SAFETY TELECOMMUNICATORS WEEK 

and commends all Telecommunicators for their dedication to duty, professionalism, and 
commitment to saving lives, property and the prevention of crime in Brevard County. 

DONE, ORDERED AND ADOPTED in regular session this 4th day of April 2023. 

ATTEST: 

________________________  ________________________ 

Rachel M. Sadoff, Clerk  Rita Pritchett, Chair 
Board of County Commissioners 
Brevard County, Florida 


